Sent to all Club Presidents, Foundation Chairs and Assistant Governors

January 22, 2023

Rotary Foundation Minute - These less-than-sixty second reports are meant to be read at weekly club meetings and posted in club newsletters and social media.  Please allocate just one minute per meeting to educate and inform members on the importance of the Rotary Foundation.

If your club does not currently have a Foundation Chair please consider recruiting someone for this important position.  Only 19 clubs in District 6220 report having a Foundation Chair.  Past presidents are perfect for the position.

And if your club would like a program on the Foundation I am willing to travel for a club presentation of wine and cheese reception that may also include other clubs in your area.

Thank you,

========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute from District Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er).

Last year our Foundation raised over $435 million dollars and funded 1,190 global grants, 470 district grants, and 225 disaster response grants.

Rotary Direct is an easy and secure way for donors to support the Foundation. Contributions are automated. Donors don’t need to worry about sending checks or making annual contributions on time.  And is saves administrative expense.

Monthly, quarterly or annual gift options are available.  It’s simple and easy to enroll at Rotary.org and the Rotary Direct page.  

Or you can e-mail or call me and I’ll be happy to provide the paperwork for approval and handle details on your behalf. It will chip away at your “to-do” list.

Thank you.”

Roger Utnehmer 
Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair
District Governor 2024-25
(C) 920 495 9677
utnehmer@gmail.com 
